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You can listen to sermons on our website gcc-online.org/sermons.  
CDs may be purchased at the Connection Desk. 
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 sign up station in the foyer 

evening prayer & family worship 
May 28 | 7pm | Worship Center 
End your weekend and begin a new week with intention.  
Join us next Sunday! 

new members 
We will be welcoming Ricki & Meaghan Greer and Ryan Van 
Horn as new members on May 28! 

 new @ connection desk 

Worship - Graduation Sunday 
      9am & 10:30am 
     Nursery & nursing mothers room available  
 
 
 

Adult, Youth & Children’s Sunday School 
      9am & 10:30am 
     Complete list of classes available @ Connection Desk 
 
 
 

High School Igniter 
      6:30pm ~ Activity Center 

LIFE@GRACE 

 May 

28 Igniter Mexico Mission Trip through June 3 

28 Evening Prayer and Family Worship 7pm Worship Center 

29 Memorial Day - office closed 

 June 

4 Summer SS break (K - 12th) through August 6; resumes August 13 

4 Children’s Church (3’s - Pre-K) through July 30 

4 Communion both services 

5 Neighborhood Summer Quest through June 8 

7 Elevate - college & high school ministries 6:30pm at Casimir’s 

10 Golf Tourney at Hesston Golf Course 

11 LifeChange Children’s Camp through June 16 

12 Growing in the Dark 7pm Fireside Room 

18 Father’s Day 

18 LifeChange Jr. High Camp through June 23 

19 Growing in the Dark 7pm Fireside Room 

25 GCC’s 30th Birthday Celebration 5-8pm GCC grounds 

TODAY@GRACE - May 21, 2017 THIS WEEK & BEYOND 

WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 548 GENERAL OFFERING $16,688.51 

 STATISTICS FROM MAY 14 

 GIVING 

FREEDOM 2017 $1,283 

Board of Elders:  
Chairman: Mark Olsen 
Treasurer: Gene Pankratz 
Mike Barter 
Gary Jantz 

Secretary: Brian Loewen  
Dave Reimer 
 

Grace Community Church Ministry Team: 
Senior Pastor: Dave Reimer  
Counseling, Discipleship: Steve Friesen 
Student Ministries: Loren Kurtz 

Worship & Community Life: Kyle Schanbacher 
GraceKids: Juli Dirks 
Nursery Director: Lori Jordan  

Grace Network Churches:  
Grace Community Fellowship (Hillsboro): Adam Utecht 
Grace Crossing (Moundridge): Jason Rains 
New Anthem Community Church (Park City): Landon Jordan  

Vice Chairman: Marc Friesen  
Steve Friesen 
Jeff Couchman 
Audrun Siebert 

Automatic and online giving 
available at gcc-online.org. 
 
Offering baskets are located at 
the doors to the Worship Center. 

Fiscal year as of 4/30/2017:  
Income $357,163 
Budget $413,039 

 Dear Guests, 
 

Thank you for worshiping with us. We realize there are 
many places you could be on a Sunday morning. We are so 
glad you are here! If you need any assistance, please see an 
usher or visit our Connection Desk.  
 

If you are a first-time guest, please complete the  
Communication Card (attached to the worship folder) and 
bring it to the Connection Desk in the foyer to receive a free 
gift as a thank-you for visiting.  
 

You may notice that no offering basket is passed during  
today’s service. Baskets are at the doors. We invite guests to 
receive the blessings of this morning’s service without feeling 
compelled to give.  

 

Grace Community Church Family       

a note from pastor jack 
Hey Grace family! I would love to share my morning prayer 

time with you. I was reminded again of an old simple truth: 

the greatest news in all the world is that God loves you. And 

He loved you first. Before you were good. Before you had 

anything figured out. Before you did anything right. When you 

were spiritually sick and poor and separated from Him. He 

loved you. And He demonstrated that love by sending His 

beloved and perfect Son Jesus to die for you, in your place. He 

died for you when you were His enemy, when you were not 

following Him and living according to His Kingdom. And as 

soon as you believe and receive His love, your heart swells up 

with love for Him! I’m so glad the Bible is filled with this Good 

News, and not just Good Rules. God bless! 

elevate - high school & college  
Wednesdays, June & July | 6:30-9pm | Casimir’s home 
Attention all high school and college students! Are you looking 

for a place to go during summer vacation to meet new friends 

and grow deeper in understanding what God has in store for 

your life? Elevate is the place for you. It will be every Wednes-

day night through June and July at the Casimir’s home, 5028 N 

West Rd, Newton, KS. Come and invite your friends! Contact 

Tarenda Casimir 288.2003 or Justin Schneider 435.2702. 

We are still collecting donations for this year’s NSQ! For a list of 
donations, visit the connection desk or www.gcc-online.org. 
Please bring donated items to the collection tank outside the 
office doors. Deadline is Wednesday, May 24.  Contact Juli 
Dirks, julidirksgcc@gmail.com, with any questions! 


